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Overview 
Superior Vision’s SmartAlert provides an easy 
way to foster communication between your 
employees, their eye care provider and their 
primary care physicians or specialists. Vision 
exams can play an important role in the 
accurate diagnosis and monitoring of 
conditions which may impact your total 
wellness or larger health issues. Our 
SmartAlert program provides an important 
conduit for sharing eye exam findings, at 
member discretion, with their primary care 
physician or wellness plan administrator. 

An Ounce of Prevention  
Superior Vision network doctors are specially 
trained to identify and treat: 

 Diabetic retinopathy 

 Cataracts 

 Diseases of the cornea 

 Glaucoma 

 Macular degeneration 

 A variety of infections and retinal disorders. 
 
Routine eye exams can also uncover general health conditions that may go otherwise undetected. Early 
detection and treatment can dramatically affect the lifelong impact of certain serious conditions, helping 
your employees achieve total wellness. Superior Vision’s SmartAlert makes it easy for members to share 
important health information with all their physicians – eye doctors, primary physicians, and specialists. 

SmartAlert = Simple 

Easy-to-Use Forms 
Superior Vision’s SmartAlert uses easy-to-complete forms to gather and share information between 
members and their physicians. All necessary forms can be downloaded and printed from the Superior 
Vision web site. 

Voluntary and Confidential 
SmartAlert confidentiality fully complies with HIPAA guidelines, as both elements of the program are 
voluntary by members and their health and vision care providers. Copies of completed Superior Vision 
SmartAlert communication forms can be retained by employees for their personal health records. 

No Enrollment Fees 
Our SmartAlert program is offered at no cost to Superior Vision members. No enrollment is required – all 
necessary forms are available to our members and in-network providers via our secure web portals. 

 
To learn more about Superior Vision’s SmartAlert, vision disorders and treatments, and information 
about maintaining healthy vision, we invite you to visit our Vision Care 
Learning Center at www.SuperiorVision.com. 
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